
Hiru Corporation (OTCMarkets: HIRU) Addendum to Filing Correction 

 

Toronto, Canada, November 22, 2024 – Hiru Corporation (OTCMarkets: HIRU) wishes to 
address an error in a previous filing. The stated range of US $130 million to US $200 million 
was accurate; however, it was mistakenly formatted as US $130200 in the documentation. To 
clarify, the intended range is between US $130 million and US $200 million, reflecting the 
estimated value of the additional assets being integrated. 

We apologize for any misunderstanding and appreciate your attention to this correction. Hiru 
remains committed to transparency and accurate reporting as we advance our strategic initiatives. 

Best regards, 

Chief Financial Officer, Hiru Corporation 

 

About Hiru Corporation 

Headquartered in Toronto's financial district, Hiru Corporation is a holding company focused on 
mining exploration, particularly at the Balfour mine project in Australia. Its board and control 
block holders are based in Qatar and Australia, including a Qatari royal family member and a 
7th-generation Tasmanian landowner. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This release may contain forward-looking statements as defined under the Private Securities 
Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These statements, often identified by terms such as “expects,” 
“anticipates,” or “intends,” involve inherent risks and uncertainties. While the company believes 
the assumptions underlying these statements are reasonable, actual results could differ 
materially. Investors should exercise caution when relying on forward-looking statements. 

Contact Information 

Corporate Communications: Irina Veselinovic (Secretary) 

Website: otchiru.com & hirumining.com 

Email: corporate@otchiru.com 

Phone: +1 954-228-1053 

Twitter: x.com/hirumining 


